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Department of Energy 
Field Office, Oak Ridge 

P.O. Box 2001 
Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831- 8723 

March 5, 1993 

Mr. Nicholas Marton, M.P.H., Case Manager 
Bureau of Federal Case Management 
New Jersey Department of Environmental 

Protection and Energy 
Division of Hazardous Waste Management 
CN 028, 5th Floor 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0028 

Dear Mr. Marton: 

MAYWOOD AND WAYNE SITES - IDENTIFICATION OF NEW JERSEY ARARs 

On May 30, 1991, discussion were initiated with your predecessor, Mr. Edgar 
Kaup, for the development of New Jersey state applicable or relevant and 
appropriate requirements (ARARs) for the Maywood and Wayne FUSRAP sites. An 
agreement was made to provide the Department of Energy (DOE) with a list of 
state ARARs for soil, groundwater, surface water, and air for the radiological 
contamination. However, no list has been provided to DOE to date. 

The development of state ARARs is required by the Comprehensive Environmental 
Response, Compensation, and Liability Act (CERCLA) as well as Section XI of 
the Federal Facility Agreements (FFAs) signed by the Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) and DOE. A list of these requirements has tentatively been 
developed and is included in the Formal Draft of the Maywood Feasibility 
Study-Environmental Impact Statement (FS-EIS) that was 
November 30, 1992. This list of ARARs will be applied 

sent to you on 
to the Wayne site as 

well. 

Please provide any comments or changes to this list of state ARARs by 
March 31, 1993, so they may be incorporated into the Final Draft that is 
currently being prepared. Without a response by March 31, 1993, we will 
assume you are in agreement with the list of ARARs included in the Maywood 
Formal Draft FS-EIS. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
(615) 576-5724. 

Sincerely, 

Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 

cc: Jeff Gratz, EPA, Region II 
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